
You are invited to the 

1st West Michigan Conservation Network’s 
Annual Meeting and Recognition Event
Thursday, March 9th,  5:00–8:00 p.m.
Roselle Park
1010 Grand River Drive NE, Ada MI 49301
(WMCN Partner meeting from 2:30 – 4:30 p.m.)

This is a FREE event and we have a limit of 70 people.  
We hope you can join us and please RSVP and sign up 
to bring a side dish at the link below:
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/70A0C4CA8A72BA75-cisma

Questions contact:
Drew Rayner at drew.rayner@macd.org 
or Ginny Wanty at 616.481.4220

	 ow is the time for us to say  
	 “thank you” for your accomplish- 
	 ments and support. It will be an 
evening with good food, good friends, 
and a very special presentation by  
Wendy Ogilvie on the Grand River  
Revitalization and Rapids Restoration 
Project that will inspire us. Ada Town-
ship’s Roselle Park is a fantastic slice of 
preserved natural habitat on the Grand 
River and includes 240 acres of land 
and over one mile of frontage on the 
Grand River. Be one of the first to visit 
the newly constructed Roselle Park 
Building.
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